From: Tisbury School Building Committee <tisburyschoolproject@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2020 5:32 PM

To: Harold Chapdelaine; John Custer; Sean DeBettencourt; Peter Gearhart; Rita Jeffers; Reade
Milne; James Rogers; Michael Watts; Richard Marks (Daedalus/CHA); Chris Blessen (Tappe);
Christina Opper (Daedalus/CHA); Marni Lipke

Subject: [--EXTERNAL--]: Fwd: Unanswered Questions

Please see the below from Paul Lazes.

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Paul Lazes <paullazesl@gmail.com>

Date: Wed, Jul 15, 2020 at 7:28 AM

Subject: Unanswered Questions

To: Tisbury School Building Committee <tisburyschoolproject@gmail.com>, Rachel Orr <rachelforr@yahoo.com>, Dan
Seidman <dseidman@sprynet.com>, Ben Robinson <phraluang@yahoo.com>

On July 3, Mr. Rogers is quoted in the Vineyard Gazette as saying "We can't have the public submitting designs because
that's against the law for public buildings". Please be good enough to present this law in writing for reference.

June 23 - 3 weeks ago - | submitted "Questions. . .re: School Design Project" and have not received an answer

July 2- 2 weeks ago - | sent an email " Professional Estimator Questions" and have not received an answer.
| sent an email "Public School Survey" and have not received an answer.

July13 2 daysago |sent "Existing Gym can be expanded in place". Please respond.

Please inform me as to how long it will be until the above are answered and addressed ?
Thank you.

Paul Lazes



